
 

Credit Acceptance Announces $100 Million Asset-Backed Bond Transaction 

Southfield, Michigan – June 3, 2003 – Credit Acceptance Corporation (NASDAQ:CACC) Credit Acceptance announced today 
that it is preparing to engage in a $100 million asset-backed bond transaction in June 2003. The bonds would be offered and 
sold solely to qualified institutional buyers in reliance on rule 144A of the Securities Act of 1933. The Company’s prior eight 
asset-backed transactions were financed through multi-asset conduits owned by commercial banks. The collateral for the 
financing will consist of assets originated in the United States. If the transaction is completed, the proceeds will be used to 
reduce amounts outstanding under the Company’s line of credit. The bonds will not be registered under the Securities Act of 
1933 and may not be offered or sold in the United States absent registration or an applicable exemption from registration. 

This news release does not and will not constitute an offer to sell or the solicitation of an offer to buy the bonds. This news 
release is being issued pursuant to and in accordance with Rule 135c under the Securities Act of 1933. 

Description of Credit Acceptance Corporation

Credit Acceptance is a financial services company specializing in products and services for a network of automobile dealer-
partners. Credit Acceptance is publicly traded on NASDAQ under the symbol CACC. For more information, visit 
www.creditacceptance.com. 


